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     Previously I had mentioned that the RFP or terms of reference for the 

Howson Dam was to be received at the Wingham town hall by Sept 25/20. 

Unfortunately, there were some technical errors in the RFP, so it had to be 

resubmitted to the engineering community. The new closing date for the 

RFP was Nov. 9/20. 

 

     I am not certain when the chosen contractor/contract will be delivered to 

North Huron Council. I will keep you posted. 

 

      I hope that you have been able to enjoy this great weather, even without 

the pond. 

 

     Although we have been encouraged to not attend the memorial service 

today, I hope that you will reflect on our wonderful community and think 

about the young men and women who offered their lives for us. 

 

 Stay safe. 

Rennie Alexander, H D & C P C chairperson 

  


